
 

Drainage easements on Lord Road 
(SP #2100) 

May 3, 2018 City Council 
 

 
 

• The owner, IDEA Public Schools petitioned the release of 15-foot wide drainage easement 
and the dedication of a replacement 15-foot wide drainage easement to correct erroneous 
location.  

• The existing 48-inch drainage pipe for storm water runoff north of Lord Road was 
constructed by the City in the wrong location, alongside the drainage easement instead of 
within the drainage easement.  

• City departments and utilities reviewed and approved the petitioner’s request. 
• No fiscal impact as an even trade in kind. 
• Council District: 2 
• Planning Commission will consider this request on April 11, 2018 
• City Council:  May 3, 2018 
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